
  
 

Community Information Bulletin #2 
St. Anne Catholic Elementary School  

 

Extraordinary lives start with a great Catholic education. 
www.dpcdsb.org 

 



Community Information Bulletin 

   
 

Please note that this and future Community Information Bulletins regarding the St. Anne Catholic 
Elementary School reconstruction project can be found on the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School 
Board’s website, dpcdsb.org, in the About Us section under Planning and Operations.   

 

 


